
The North Allegheny Athletic Department and Athletic Training Staff want to inform you that we are still 
holding our scheduled ImPACT testing for the week of July 6th (July 7,8 and 9).  We want to remind you 
of the following procedures that are put in place to ensure to the highest possibility the mitigation of 
viral spread.  

•       All testers MUST be masked during the testing time. 

•       All testers MUST maintain physical distancing from anyone not in their family.  This includes 
walking to and from the room. 

•       All parents MUST remain in their vehicles to minimize the number of people around each other. 

•       All testing sessions will have no more than 16 people per room with physical distancing at each 
testing station. 

•       Disinfecting of tables, keyboards, mouse and chair between each session. 

•       Sanitizer availability upon the completion of each test for all participants.  
 

Although we are moving forward with testing with an intent to mitigate spread to the highest degree, 

we still understand that some of you may want to cancel your testing sessions this week.  I ask that if 

you are interested in cancelling, please reach out to me via email as soon as possible (preferably before 

Monday) to let me know that you will not be attending so I can cancel your appointment an open it up 

to another family.  Please email Bill Love (Blove@northallegheny.org). 

mailto:Blove@northallegheny.org

